
APPENDIX E – POSTER FOR SCHOOL FRONT DOOR DURING LOCKDOWN DRILL  
 

 
NOTICE TO PARENTS/GUARDIANS 

 
 

AS REQUIRED BY THE MINISTRY OF EDUCATION, THE 
SCHOOL IS PRACTISING A LOCKDOWN DRILL AT THIS 

TIME.   
 

THE FRONT DOOR IS LOCKED AND ALL STUDENTS AND 
STAFF ARE SECURE  

IN THEIR CLASSROOMS. 
 

WE WILL RESUME THE REGULAR 
SCHOOL DAY SHORTLY. 

 
THANK YOU FOR YOUR PATIENCE  

AND COOPERATION. 
 

THE PRINCIPAL 
 


